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1 WHY HAVE YOU RECEIVED THIS NOTICE?
In August 2021, owners of select 2019 & 2020 Burgman 200 scooters were notified  
of an important Safety Recall regarding the need for possible installation of an updated  
Fuel Hose Set. Parts are now available to complete this important Safety Recall. 

WHAT SHOULD YOU DO? 
Please make an appointment to have your vehicle repaired free of charge at  
any Suzuki Dealer. To locate your nearest Suzuki Dealer, go to  
www.suzukicycles.com and click on Find a Dealer at the top of the web page. 
Provide the Vehicle Identification Number (VIN) from the front of this card to your 
Suzuki Dealer. 

Operating your Burgman 200 without the repair being done may cause a
potential fuel leakage and an increased risk of fire.

We ask that you immediately make arrangements to have the FREE repair performed 
by your Suzuki Dealer. 

Thank you for being a Suzuki Customer. 

Suzuki Motor USA, LLC

CALL NOW TO SCHEDULE YOUR FREE REPAIR.
IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 

To find the nearest
Suzuki Dealer, scan the
QR code above, or go to 

www.suzukicycles.com
and click on   

find a Dealer at
the top of the web page 

If you're having trouble  
having this repair 

completed, contact 
Customer Support at

1.714.572.1490
Monday through Friday 
7:30am to 4:30pm. PDT


